
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Workshop on 2019-2020 Annual Strategic Priorities 

Wednesday, August 28, 2019 

3:30 to 5:00 p.m. 

Conference Center (E126ABC) 

 

 

Members of the College community and Board of Trustees  

will participate in a facilitated workshop related to  

the College Annual Strategic Priorities for 2019-2020. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Frederick Community College makes every effort to accommodate individuals with disabilities for College-sponsored events and programs. 

If you have accommodation needs or questions, please call 301-846-2408. To request a sign language interpreter, please visit http://fcc-

interpreting.genbook.com. If you have interpreting related questions, please email Interpreting@frederick.edu. Sign language interpreters 

will not be automatically provided for College-sponsored events without a request for services. To guarantee accommodations, requests 

must be made at least five workdays in advance of a scheduled event. 
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